
Agenda Item Nos. X-XI Facilities Committee Meeting 3/20/18 

 

 

Review and Discuss Proposal for Renovation of Photography Lab 

 

 

Vaughn Construction, the College’s job order contractor, submitted a proposal to 

renovate the existing photography lab for a total of $66,953.  This amount includes labor, 

material/equipment, subcontractors, and contingencies.  Assuming reasonable access, the 

contractor anticipates completing this project in four weeks.   

 

Staff recommends acceptance of this Vaughn Construction proposal to renovate the 

existing photography lab.  The source of funding would be the Construction Fund. 

 

Following discussion, the Facilities Committee will determine a recommendation 

to the Board of Regents regarding this proposal. 


